Brogans Stonehaven

3247 Wargiela Road

Rye Park

Proposed Amendments Rye Park Wind Turbines

Firstly let me say I’'m very upset about lack of consultation regarding the new amendments, | was
only made aware of these new amendments on the 27" May 2000 by a concerned neighbour.

From the brief | have been given, | understand the number of turbines are being reduced from 92 to
80, but are proposing to install 200 metre towers instead of the original 157metre, Also the original
foot print of 256.8 Ha to 542.Ha thus doubling the original proposal.

These towers will be higher than the Canberra Telstra tower, and as high as the Sydney Harbour
Bridge.

We purchased our property in November 2016, and we were not informed of the proposed wind
farms by the seller or by the agent. As we are totally opposed to wind farms, we would not have
purchased this property

Once completed, we will not have a single room in our house that doesn’t overlook a group of
turbines, except the toilet! Our tranquil view has been destroyed. Not Happy!

Rye Park is a beautiful sleepy little village which will now become a mass of heavy trucks, heavy
machinery going up and down our roads for the next two years plus.

The Bango wind farm has already started construction and the constant bang bang, bang all day is
very nerve racking and soon we have it from both sides.

| would hope that the environmental studies have shown that the proposed hills for the turbines are
very fragile shale based hills and can’t be farmed for crops, only grazing and will lead to mass erosion
once your proposed roads (12metres wide to 30metres wide, and turbines ) proceed.

Shame on you all, | bet none of you live under 200metre turbines.
WE DO NOT APPROVE OF THIS DEVELOPMENT!
Allan Brogan
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